Leigh Hollyer

From: dog@uh.edu

Sent: Thursday, July 05, 2018 11:27 AM
To: dog@uh.edu

Subject: Math 5378

Hi, everybody,
The semester starts Monday. So have a nice relaxing weekend and then begin reading on my website:
www.math.uh.edu/~dog

The two earlier emails are there, too. I'll have my snowman up on Tuesday and I'll send an email about that. | have not
yet heard from my grader so that'll be news for early next week, too.

| won't be doing email Monday because I've got Houston Mobile Vet at the house doing work on an couple of my dogs
(including a surgery -- nothing life threatening, though). So I'll come in Tuesday am and look for emails from you on a

priority.

The snowman assignment is due Wednesday. Chapter 2 homework is due shortly, too. All the calendar and due dates
are on my website.

| am looking forward to our course!

Ms. Leigh



